
Parent Workshop 
Phonics  

We invite our new parents from FS2 to attend one 

of the sessions so we can introduce you to phonics 

and how we teach your child to read.  

Parents from Y1 and Y2 are also welcome to join as 

a refresher. 

We will also be giving advice and tips on how you 

can support your child at home. 

Thursday 28th September 

9am or 3.30pm 


